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March 3™, 2025

The Eugene Zitwer Foundation
c/o Sharon Dashow

35 Laura Ln.

Plainview, NY 11803

To the Eugene Zitwer Foundation,

On behalf of the Department of Pediatrics at Lenox Hill Hospital, thank you again for granting us the funds
to make this past holiday season special for our patients and families. With this grant, we were able to
provide every pediatric patient with at least two gifts in the weeks surrounding the winter holidays. We
were also able to provide every NICU family with a swaddle blanket, ornament, and book whether they
celebrated Christmas, Hanukkah, Kwanzaa, or simply the winter season. Families on both our pediatric in-

patient unit and NICU expressed their deepest gratitude.

Included are the requested receipts. We spent a little over our initial ask, totaling $1,868.96. | would like to
note that one of our initial orders was never received due to items being on back order. | canceled this

order as the items were holiday specific activities and giveaways (receipt not included as the contract is pay
upon shipment) and ordered additional toys from another vendor, which arrived in February. These toys
will be added to the gifts that we give. patients throughout the year.

Please let me know if you have any questions re: the purchases or receipts.

With sincerest appreciation,

Jen Reeves, CCLS

100 East 77th Street | New York, NY 10075 | Tel (212) 434-2135 | Fax(212) 434-3374
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The Northwell Campaign

December 5, 2024

Ms. Sharon W. Dashow

The Eugene Zitwer Foundation, Inc.
50 Court Street, Suite 702
Brooklyn, NY 11201-4859

Dear Ms. Dashow,

Thank you for your gift of $1,830.37 to Lenox Hill Hospital. Your philanthropic support is one
of the reasons that our hospitals and clinical programs are consistently among the highest ranked
in the nation. Your gift helps us to strengthen the health of our communities and conduct
groundbreaking research that will save lives.

Your generosity enables us to fulfill our mission to provide world-class, compassionate care to
the more than two million people who come to us for care each year — regardless of their ability

to pay.

By supporting us, you become part of the Northwell team, playing a crucial role in helping us
create a healthier vision of the future. Thank you, again.

Sincerely,

v

Brian T. Lally (

President, Northwell Foundation
Chief Development Officer
Northwell Health

P.S. This letter serves as a receipt for your gift in the amount of $1,830.37. In accordance with
IRS regulations, Northwell Health acknowledges that no goods or services were provided for
your contribution

Northwell Health is a nonprofit organization supported by the people and communities we serve.
Learn more at give.northwell.edu

2000 Marcus Avenue | New Hyde Park, NY 11042 | Tel(516)321-6300 | Fax(516)321-6322



